
 

"Due to the current COVID –19 pandemic, the NCC is looking to 
support all coasteering guides and providers in any way that it can.  
 
So to this effect the committee has taken the decision that the NCC 
will recognise First Aid Awards/certification held by guides that, in the 
current circumstances, have lapsed in currency and are not able to 
be renewed at the present time. 
 
In the first instance Guides should supply evidence of this statement 
to their employer for their records, should they be asked to do so. 
 
Guides with lapsed certificates are asked to ensure they renew them 
as soon as they possibly can. 
 
If anyone has any questions or queries regarding this statement 
please contact the NCC committee on the email address below”. 
 
The NCC Committee 
6th July 2020 
 
Stay Safe 
 
nationalcoasteeringcharter@gmail.com 
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